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This photo shows the broken tree hang-up on Pino
trail as it appeared under winter conditions.
Photo looking downhill.


(Photo by Jamey Browning)
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This broken tree, which had not been previously reported, was the first encountered by the crew on the hike up Pino. It was removed.



(Photo by Bob Lowder) 
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The crew stands on the section of trail cleared of the fallen tree in the previous photo.
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David is working to cut off some of the upper branches of the fallen tree so that it can be removed from the trail.
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Following removal of the upper branches, the broken
treetop is safely on the ground and is ready to move
off the trail.
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The crew stands on the newly cleared trail section.
(Left to right – David McCreery, Rav Nicholson and
Byron Garner)
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An example of one of the other overhead hazards removed from the trail.
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